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Research Analysis 

 

HB1341, as introduced, prohibits the following court documents from being viewable on the 

Internet if they contain complete personal identifier numbers in the case file: 

-arrest warrants; 

-bench warrants; 

-cost warrnats; 

-criminal informtionals; 

-wildlife tickets; 

-traffic tickets; 

-transcripts of criminal proceedings and exhibits; and 

-victim protective orders.  

 

Information posted to the Oklahoma Court Information System, the National Crime Information 

Center, the Law Enforcement Enterprise Portal, the National Instant Criminal Background Check 

System or any other similar shared-data management concept between federal, state, local and 

tribal criminal justice agencies would be exempt from this restriction.      

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The introduced version of HB 1341, which deals with sealed court records, has no fiscal impact 

for the state.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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